
From: Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 3/17/2017 9:58:51 AM
Subject: Google Letter Draft

Attachments: Google Letter.docx

Let me know what you think. Didn’t know what direction to go in. I understand just how disparaged these kids are but 
didn’t want to harp on that too much.
 
Hayden Grooms
Manager of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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